

Miami-Dade County Public Schools

giving our students the world

Superintendent of Schools Alberto M. Carvalho

November 9, 2018

Miami-Dade County School Board
Perla Tabares Hantman, Chair
Dr. Martin Karp, Vice Chair
Dr. Dorothy Bendross-Mindingall
Susie V. Castillo
Dr. Lawrence S. Feldman
Dr. Steve Gallon III
Lubby Navarro
Dr. Marta Pérez
Mari Tere Rojas

Dear Friends and Colleagues,

This July, our School Board passed Resolution 18-047 to place a measure on the ballot asking the community to invest in our future by investing in Miami-Dade County Public Schools. On November 6th, the voters of Miami-Dade spoke with one united resounding voice approving #362, the Referendum to *Secure Our Future*, with 71.14 percent of votes cast. This vote is recognition of the outstanding work of our teachers and the confidence placed in our own Schools Police to protect and secure our schools. It is also an acknowledgement of the trust placed in the leadership of our school district at every level.

We are proud of what we have accomplished as a school system and as a community. We want to thank and acknowledge all who supported this effort from the beginning and throughout this election season. Your support ensures that M-DCPS can provide teachers and instructional personnel with a compensation package that dignifies the remarkable work done in our schools each day; and that a school resource officer will be present at all of our schools. Because of you, our future has been secured.

On behalf of Miami-Dade County Public Schools, thank you for your support.

Perla Tabares Hantman

School Board Chairman

Alberto M. Carvalho

Superintendent of Schools